
Bike paths expanding in Tahoe
basin
Several bike baths are being built in the Lake Tahoe Basin
this summer, with most expected to be completed by fall.

They include:

Sawmill 2 – Closing the gap on Sawmill Boulevard Bike
Trail in El Dorado County
Nevada  Stateline  to  Stateline  Bikeway  –  Laura  Drive
connection on the South Shore
South Tahoe Greenway – Herbert to Glenwood Shared Use
Trail in South Lake Tahoe
Al Tahoe Boulevard – upgraded sidewalk in South Lake
Tahoe
Highway 89 – bike lanes and wide shoulders from the Y to
 Taylor Creek Visitor Center on the South Shore and then
Tahoma to Ward Creek on the West Shore
Zephyr Cove Campground to Warrior Way – this shared-use
trail is now under construction and will be completed
next summer.
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